UPCSA: A RECONCILED COMMUNITY OF CHRISTIANS EXERCISING A PROPHETIC WITNESS TO CHRIST
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Tuesday, 04 July 2017
TO: MEMBERS OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMISSION 2017

Greetings to you all.

Only six days left before the start of the Executive Commission. I am sure you are by now ready in every respect to travel and to take part in the deliberations of the Executive Commission. Both the Central Office staff and the local organising Committee are looking forward to be of service to you during this time.

I write to you about the important things we have mentioned to you before so as to make your stay in Zimbabwe a comfortable one:

· Remember to bring your passport with you.

· The nights in Zimbabwe in July are cold, please bring warm clothes.

· The standard electrical socket for Zimbabwe is 3-pin type G (square), the standard voltage is 220 V and the standard frequency is 50 Hz, please carry a travel adapter to suit your gadget. We have arranged WI-FI.
· You are encouraged to bring your cultural attire for the cultural dinner on Thursday the 13th of July.

· Supplementary papers are already on the Church’s website, hard copies will be distributed at registration.

Have you submitted your complete registration form? If not, please do so without delay.

For any further information, please do not hesitate to ask.
Yours Sincerely
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